We will be having our annual Thanksgiving lunch on Wednesday, November 20t:
during your child’s regular lunch time. Please be aware that times may vary slightly
due to extra crowds in the lunchroom. Please return the form below to your child’s
teacher or the office no later than Thursday, November 14t at 8:00 A M. Please note
that this deadline must be strictly enforced in order for our lunchroom staff to
adequately prepare. Student lunches remain the same price. The cost for each
additional lunch is $6.00 per person (cash or check only). Please return payment
with the form below. We will have pre-sale tickets only. There will be no tickets sold
after the deadline. Note: We will NOT have a Thanksgiving program this year.

Child’s Name

Teacher

Number Attending Lunch (not including student)

Amount Enclosed




